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 THE  BEAK  SPEAKS 
 

________________________ 

New year’s 

skills camp: 

Registration for our 

Wildhawk Basketball 

New Year’s Skills Camp 

is now Open. This 2 Day 

Camp for both boys and 

girls, grades 1 through 9 

will run January 2nd & 3rd 

2025 at RIM Park from  

9am-3pm each day.  Visit 

wildhawk.ca to register if 

interested. Please note: 

All our Skills Camps are 

now posted and starting to 

fill up, so please visit 

wildhawk.ca under 

“Camps” or email 

dave@wildhawk.ca 
___________________________________ 

Photo day: 

Just a friendly reminder that 

Saturday November 9th is 

Photo Day in our 

Wildhawk Basketball House 

League Program. Everyone 

will be receiving an 

Individual and Team Photo. 

Kevin Garrett from PKG 

Photography will be here 

once again to take your 

pictures. Please don’t miss 

that day as that will be the 

only one. Please also note: 

There is no additional 

charge for this as it is 

included in your House 

League fees. We look 

forward to seeing you all 

out at that time.  

Thank you! 

 

 

House League Standings  
Novice (Co-ed)  

 

Team W L PTS 

Georgetown 1 0 2 

Syracuse 1 0 2 

Villanova 1 0 2 

UCONN 0.5 0.5 1 

Marquette 0.5 0.5 1 

Providence 0 1 0 

Oregon 0 1 0 

Butler 0 1 0 

Atom Boys 
Team W L PTS 

Georgia Tech 1 0 2 

Miami 1 0 2 

Duke 1 0 2 

North Carolina 0 1 0 

Clemson 0 1 0 

Wake Forest 0 1 0 

Bantam Boys 
Team W L PTS 

Texas  1 0 2 

Kansas  1 0 2 

Michigan  1 0 2 

Kentucky  0 1 0 

Notre Dame  0 1 0 

Baylor  0 1 0 

     
All Girls  

 

Team W L PTS 

Tennessee 1 0 2 

Stanford 1 0 2 

UCONN 1 0 2 

Notre Dame 0 1 0 

Baylor 0 1 0 

Duke 0 1 0 

 

______________________ 

Wildhawk  

spirit wear; 

Wildhawk Spirit wear Is Here! 

Please visit Ruth this Saturday 

October 26th and next 

Saturday November 2nd to 

check out our samples for 

viewing and sizing. Everyone 

will receive an Order Form 

today in House League.  

Please Note: 

Orders will ONLY be 

accepted until Saturday 

November 9th, so that we may 

get them ready & back to you 

before the Holidays.  

All Orders will be available 

for pickup during our last 

House League Session before 

we break for the Holidays 

which will be Saturday 

December 7th. Please don’t 

forget to come by and pick 

everything up at that time. 

Thank you! 
___________________________________ 

DYK? 

Did You Know? Wildhawk 

Basketball is the ONLY 

Organization in Canada to 

be able to boast having 

Wildhawk Alums Captain 

our Senior Men’s National 

Team (Jesse Young) & 

Captain our Senior  

Women’s Olympic Team 

(Chelsea Aubrey) at the 

same time! Chelsea started 

in our All Girls House 

League as a 7th Grader! 

Go Wildhawks Go!!! 
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